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Principal: Mr Paul Willerton
2 January 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Thank you for confirming that your child will be accessing the onsite provision at the academy until their
respective Year Group is welcomed back on either Monday 11 January (Years 11 and 13) or Monday
18 January (all other Year Groups).

Your child will follow their normal structure of the academy day, accessing their online lessons and a
teacher will be in the classroom to support any student who needs it. Students with additional
educational needs will work in smaller groups supported by Teachers and Learning Support Assistants.

Students are to arrive in full academy uniform at their normal time and normal entry point. Years 7, 9
and 11 students should arrive between 8.15am and 8.30am, finishing at 2.40pm. Years 8 and 10
students should arrive between 8.35am and 8.50am, finishing at 3.00pm.

There will be members of Catering Staff on site offering a limited range of options at break and lunch.
Alternatively, students can bring a packed lunch if they wish to.

The Local Authority have contacted us to say that until our onsite testing is fully operational, and to
safeguard students and staff upon their return, they are advising that students take an asymptomatic
test. This is not compulsory but if parents/carers would like to take their child for a test they can access
a testing site at the following locations:-

St Marys Indoor Market, Town Centre, WA10 1AR.
Chester Lane Community Centre, Sutton Manor, WA9 4DE.
Grange Valley Youth Centre, WA11 OTT.

The centres are open on Saturday 2 and Sunday 3 January from 10.00am to 3.00pm and then from
Monday 4 January from 8.30am to 6.00pm each day.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to get in touch.

Yours faithfully

-

Mr P Willerton
Principal
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